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Kirsren **rl,uf"
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 23tg
2300 Yonge Street
Suite 2700
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli,

RE: FILE NUMBER EB-2011-0004

I am writing to express my interest in participating in the Smart Grid Working
Group (SGWP). I would like to represent the distribution sector in Ontario.

I am recently retired as President & CEO of Toronto Hydro and have also been
President & CEO of Enersource. I have also served for a brief period as Deputy
Minister of Energy for Ontario.

I have attached my resume for further information.

David S.

1837 Snow Bunting Court
Mississauga 0N LsL zYB
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DAVID S. O'BRIEN

Education

University of Windsor

Experience

Toronto Hydro Corporatio n, 2004 to 2009

Ministry of Energy, (Secondment) February 2004 to June 2004

Enersource Corporation (Secondment) I 999

Corporation of the City of Mississauga, 1995 to 2004

Corporation of the City of Ottawa, 1989 to 1995

Corporation of the City of Gloucester, 1987 to 1989

Regional Municipality of Ottawa-Carleton, 1983 to 1987

City of Sudbtry,1974 to 1982 - various positions leading to

Other Related Activities

Restructuring, September 1999 to November 1999

September 1997 to November 1998

1998 and 1999

2001 - 2004



Previous Professional Activities

Current Board Positions


